
 

 

Video Surveillance Policy 

 

All LCTA public transportation vehicles and properties have a multi-view video and audio 
recording system installed. This system records a minimum of five to as many as eight separate 
areas inside and outside the vehicle.  All of our active fleet is monitored by electronic video and 
audio surveillance equipment. The presence of this equipment contributes to a safer environment 
for you, our customer.   

For your safety and security, your picture and voice may be recorded while onboard an LCTA 
vehicle.  Your decision to board an LCTA vehicle is your consent to these recordings, and you 
acknowledge that your image and/or voice may be recorded by the on-board surveillance system.  

LCTA uses these surveillance devices and footage for a variety of operational reasons, and your 
image or voice may be used for any such purpose-including fulfilling requests for video/audio 
recordings for Right-to-Know Request purposes. 

These video and audio recordings are overwritten and no longer available for viewing on the hard 
drive anywhere from one week to three weeks (depending on how often the vehicle is used). 
LCTA does not keep or maintain archive data on all recordings, only those that involve a 
significant reported incident. 

LCTA’s Audio/Video Recording and Maintenance Policy is maintained on file at the LCTA 
Administrative Office in Kingston, PA. 

For more information concerning LCTA’s use of video and audio surveillance equipment, please 
contact LCTA at (570) 287-2148 or: 

Luzerne County Transportation Authority 
c/o Right to Know Officer 
315 Northampton Street 

Kingston, PA 18704 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


